Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the March 13, 1995 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Phil Dwight, Tom Davis, and Dave Boule.
Moderator Bob Flanders was present and spoke with the Board about
Warrant Articles that will be discussed at Town Meeting Thursday

night.

The minutes of the February 27th meeting were approved as
written.

The following correspondence were reviewed and noted:
- Antrim Zoning Board notice of Public Hearing which has been
scheduled for 03/28/95 re: Dennis O'Keefe request for a

variance.
- Town of Bennington regarding; (1) D.E.S. funds for landfill
closure and, (2) amount of gravel at the Landfill site.

- Antrim Planning Board notice of Public Hearing scheduled for
03/23/95 re: change of use for property now owned by N.E.
Timber Realty.

— International Compactor - information on compactors.
- Survey from the Dublin Board of Selectmen regarding Police
salaries.

The Board approved Town Employees pay rate increases, pending
Town Meeting approval. These rates will bhe retroactive to January
1, 1995.

Phil will get more information from the Digital Resource Company
regarding mapping services.

The Board reviewed correspondence from Peter Lanman regarding his
tax deeded property. The Board stands by their decision to have
the amount of back taxes paid in full before the property will be
transferred back in his nanme.

The following items were signed by the Board:

- T.A.N. paper work

- Veteran's ExXemption in the name of Ralph Qicles

- adjusted Elderly Exemption for Frank Watterson and Clyde
LaPlant

- Warrant for Yield taxes in the name of Peter Lee,

- Certificate of Posting signed by Dave Boule

- 1995 Budget of the Town {1 original, three copies)

- Current Use Application in the name of Bruce and Barbara
Berwick.

The Board discussed Wayno Olson's letter regarding the parking
situation near his store. The Board will ask Police Chief Brown
if it is legal for the Town to post NO PARKING signs on a State
Road.



